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Highlights of the Week: 
The students celebrated their 100th Day of School! Woohoo! 

Daily 5: The students practiced rhyming words and finding blends in Heggerty. We read also 
different books celebrating peace and raising awareness to CARES Week!  
Writing: This week, the 1st graders wrote stories about what would you do when you are 100 
years old and what would you do with a $100? We also used pictures for our teaching books. 
Math: The class wrapped up 2D and 3D shapes and moved onto fractions! We studied halves 
and fourths using squares and circles. We also practiced counting to 100 for the 100th Day! 
Theme: Due to CARES week, we focused heavily on each word for CARES. However, we were 
able to hang up our Black Bean Soup in a Jar posters and advertise around PCCS. Since we 
focused on CARES, ask your child what each letter stands for. J  
Environmental Education: This week, the class had their first snowy Solo Spots! They were 
excited to be outside and journal about what peace means to them in nature. 
PBIS: Mrs. Gernady came in and shared with us about the ABC’s of our Emotions.  

Sight Words 
1. behind 
2. bus 
3. dad 
4. end 
5. five 
6. hide 
7. three  
8. want 
9. with 
10.year 
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Upcoming Dates:   
v Black Bean Soup in a Jar Sale: Monday, January 27th – Friday, February 7th  
v Ms. Mui’s Extra Snack Day: Monday, February 3rd  
v Early Release: Wednesday, February 5th  
v Pizza Friday: Friday, February 7th  
v Natural Leaders’ Assembly  & PBIS Celebration: Friday, February 14th  
v Valentine’s Day Party: Friday, February 14th from 2:15-3:15PM 
v No School: Monday, February 17th and Tuesday, February 18th 
v Farm to Table: Thursday, February 20th (Lunch/Recess from 11:25 - 12:25PM) 

 

 

 
Math Practice 
Review what 2D and 3D shapes are around the house. 
 
No Math Homework: If your child has not completed pages 
80 and prior, please complete and return on Monday, 
February 3rd.    
 

Class Wish List  
If you would like to 
donate materials to our 
classroom, feel free to 
refer to this document 
below:  
https://docs.google.com/spre
adsheets/d/1Raabt-
Kv4hlXdnv2x65X2myXAxfBNw
INoUaPUqPIlvs/edit?usp=shar
ing 

 

Parent Volunteers 
Parents, if you come to volunteer, you must have the 
volunteer form completed. Please contact office for 
confirmation. We’d love to have you in for Lunch and Recess! 
You may sign up on my webpage for Lunch and Recess! 
 
If you would like to wash the classroom towels, please click 
the following link: 
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/5080a45acad2ca7fe3-wash 
 
 

Contact Info 
Please continue to 
contact us with any pick 
up changes, clubs, 
appointments, 
sicknesses, and 
absences. 
 
Ms Mui: 
kmui@pccharterschool.org 
Ms. Bonicontro: 
abonicontro@pcchartersc
hool.org 
 

 


